
 Memorandum 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE April 19, 2013 

TO 

Honorable Members of the Quality of Life & Government Services Committee:  
Angela Hunt (Chair), Sandy Greyson (Vice Chair), Mónica R. Alonzo, Dwaine Caraway, 
Carolyn R. Davis 

SUBJECT Proposed Amendments to City’s Solicitation and Anti-Litter Ordinances 
 

“Dallas, The City That Works:  Diverse, Vibrant and Progressive” 

On Monday, April 22, 2013 the committee will be briefed by the City Attorney’s Office on 
Proposed Amendments to City’s Solicitation and Anti-Litter Ordinances.  The city attorney will 
brief the committee in executive session. 
 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
 
 
Joey Zapata 
Assistant City Manager 
 
cc: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

Mary K. Suhm, City Manager 
Thomas P. Perkins, Jr., City Attorney  
Craig D. Kinton, City Auditor 
Rosa A. Rios, City Secretary 
Daniel Solis, Administrative Judge   
  

A.C. Gonzalez, First Assistant City Manager 
Ryan S. Evans, Assistant City Manager 
Jill A. Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager 
Forest E. Turner, Assistant City Manager 
Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer 
Stephanie Cooper, Assistant to the City Manager 
 

 




